
 PUBLIC  NOTICE 
 STIP 
 Amendment  Number 1 
   

The Vermont Agency of Transportation is proposing to amend its Statewide Transportation Improvement Program 
(STIP). 
 
The following projects will be amended as follows; 
 
Project      Project #  Action Taken 
  
Waterbury     IM CULV(109) Add $1,800,000 for PE in FY24. Funds are from a federal engineering grant. 
 
Barre City                HES 037-1(8)  Add $220,000 in Construction Funds to FY24 and $50,605 in Construction funds 

 to FY25. Project is funded with HSIP funds. 
 

Statewide      HES HRRR(24) Add $200,000 in HSIP High risk Rural Roads construction funds to FY25. 
 
Statewide      HES HRRR(25) Add $100,000 in HSIP High risk Rural Roads construction funds to FY25. 
   
Send written comments to: 
 
          STIP Coordinator, Division of Finance and Administration 
          Vermont Agency of Transportation 
          219 N. Main Street 
          Barre, Vermont 05461 
 
Or comment via e-mail to; stipcoordinator@vermont.gov 
 
These comments will be specifically addressed prior to considering the above action.  Written comments must be received by 
July 31, 2024.  Additional information about these projects can be obtained at the Division of Finance and Administration 
offices of VTrans at (802)-279-5557.                    
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